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June 23, 2022 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

FAMILY LAW EX PARTE HOURS UPDATE  
 

Effective, Monday July 11, 2022, each Family Law Department will designate its own Ex Parte days 

and times.  The new days and times will be listed under “Ex Parte Hours” on the Family Division page 

of the San Diego Superior Court’s website: https://www.sdcourt.ca.gov/sdcourt/familyandchildren2.  

Please make sure to review the new days and times for each Department. 

 
 
 

 

MICHAEL M. RODDY  

Executive Officer  
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